
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the final draft of the 2017 

Comprehensive Plan is complete and has been filed in the Office of the Town Clerk of 
the Town of Batavia, where it is available for public inspection during regular business 
hours and via the Town of Batavia Website at www.townofbatavia.com. 

 
Notice is also given that the Town Board of the Town of Batavia will hold a 

Public Hearing on the final draft of the 2017Comprehensive Plan at the Batavia Town 
Hall, 3833 West Main Street Road, Batavia, New York at 7:05 P.M. on Wednesday, 
April 19, 2017 at which time and place any person will be heard. 
 
By order of the Batavia Town Board. 
Dated: March 29, 2017    Teressa M. Morasco 
       Batavia Town Clerk 
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